Norton Infant School / Norton Junior School
Campsall Balk, Norton, Doncaster DN6 9DG
01302 700743

01302 898792

admin@nortoninfantschool.org

admin@nortonjuniorschool.org

Monday 17th April

Dear Parents and Carers

I's almost time for the Coronation of King Charles Il and Queen Camilla, and pupils, staff and
governors of Norton Infant and Juniors School are going to be celebrating in style!

On Friday 5t May, pupils are encouraged to come dressed to impress, as we look for our very own Norton
King and Queen for a day. Alternatively, pupils can mark the occasion by dressing in red, white and blue.

The children will be able to enjoy a special Coronation lunch on the field (menu details to follow.)
Children can bring a blanket for them to sit on during lunch.

Later in the afternoon, we would like to invite parents and families into school at 2pm until 3.20pm to join us
on Norton Junior School field (weather permitting). Parents will need to pick the children up from the normal
classroom doors and make their way across to NJS field. Once the children have been collected they will
then be your responsibility. We will have some craft activities set up, the Doncaster Rovers coaches will be
organising some field garden games and we will also have a Royal Quiz for you to have a go at plus some
other exciting activities organised by our fabulous staff team. There will also be a tombola and raffle which is
being organised by Friends of Norton Campus. You will be able to bring along your blankets, flask and royal
snacks! If you aren’t able to attend our staff will make sure your children are still able to participate in the
activities. If you could complete this GoogleForm to let us know whether or not you will be attending.

We are really looking forward to a day to remember.

Yours sincerely
Laura Parsons

Assistant Headteacher
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A MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST
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